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Announcement of Personnel Change 
Japan and International Motion Picture Copyright Association, Inc. announces a 
change in personnel in the role of Representative Director. 
 
 
 
Change in Representative Director 
(1) Details of the Change 

Name New Position Former Position 
Michael C. Ellis Representative Director Director 
Takashi Ajimura Resigned Representative Director 
 
(2) Career Summary of the New Representative Director 
Name Career Summary 
Michael C. Ellis 
 

Two years experience first working for the British Police and fifteen years 

experience serving in the Royal Hong Kong Police Force (RHKPF), Mr. 

Ellis spent six years with the Commercial Crime Bureau at the RHKPF 

focusing on trans-national fraud and extradition requests. He later 

became aide-de-camp to the last Governor of Hong Kong, Lord 

Christopher Patten. Mr. Ellis is a lawyer qualified in England, Hong 

Kong, and Wales. After being in charge of the litigation department of the 

international law firm Herbert Smith, he joined the Motion Picture 

Association (MPA) in 1999. Currently, Mr. Ellis is the President and 

Managing Director of the Asia-Pacific Region for the MPA. 

 
 (3) The Date of Scheduled Personnel Change: September 30, 2015  
 
 


